

Read the text. Are the sentences true (T), false (F), or don't you know (?)

Lizzy Procter buys and sells art in south East Asia.

*How did you get the job?*

I have been living in Thailand since my husband's job brought him here five years ago. At first, I didn't have a job and I started thinking about what I really wanted to do. I have always loved art but I can't draw or paint so I decided that the next best thing was to work with local artists. I went to meet them and they were all men. That's when I decided to concentrate on selling paintings by women.

At first, I worked with only two women artists. I arranged an exhibition at a hotel in Bangkok. I was very nervous but lots of people came to look at the pictures and we sold all of them. The following year, I arranged a second exhibition and that time there was work by five artists. Since then, I have arranged an exhibition every year and it has grown from a small beginning into quite a important occasion for local artists.

Since 2001 I have been organizing a yearly exhibition in Hong Kong. Moving all the paintings is difficult but I enjoy the challenge.

I've been working alone for five years now and I love it – I don't think I could work regular hours for a boss again.

1. Lizzie has been living in Thailand with her husband for five years. T F ?
2. Her husband is a teacher. T F ?
3. She has been learning to paint. T F ?
4. She has been working with local artists. T F ?
5. She only works with two women artists. T F ?
6. The paintings are sold in her shop. T F ?
7. She has an exhibition in Hong Kong every year. T F ?
8. She moves paintings to Hong Kong on a cargo ship. T F ?
9. She hasn't enjoyed working alone. T F ?